
 

 

State College Music Boosters Welcome Meeting 
Tuesday, September 8, 2014 

Room 38 
7:00-8:00pm 

 
Present:   Susan and John Cunningham, Becky Misangyi, Heather Bodenschatz, Scot 
Thomas, Margaret Higgins, Brendan Bagley, Jane McCandless, Jane Millar, Wendy 
Warner, Jenny Koberna, Leigh Hurtz, Jennifer Lawlor, Toni Irvin, Beth Clark, Stephanie 
Salada, Ronda Craig, Suzanne Neely, Jessica Redmond, Kristen Goss,April Simpson, 
Kristy Bagley, Ali Carr-Chellman, Jane Utzman, Eric Clayton 
 
Introduction of officers and those present, including where their children attend school, 
groups they are involved in, roles in Music Boosters. 
 
Chairs of each committee and position discussed their role and how volunteers could 
help.    See attached sheet for information. 
 
Discussed specifically: 
*Shadow needed for Patrese Huff, Student Account Coordinator and Webmaster, who 
was unable to attend tonight. 
*Brendan Bagley, Clothing Sale:  orders are due on 9/12.   Orders should arrive by the 
end of October. 
*Shadow needed for Dale Toso for Citrus Sale, who was unable to attend tonight 
*Shadow needed for Scott Thomas, whose daughter is a senior, for Restaurant 
Fundraisers.    
*Wendy Warner is working on the permit for Kettle Corn sales.  She hopes to have it 
later today. 
*We need someone to chair Concert Refreshments for SCAHS and PFMS 
*April Simpson reviewed ideas to make volunteering to help with the music formal 
better.    Beverly Hibbert will be handling the music formal this year and needs help. 
 
 
Questions were answered regarding volunteering.    Sign-up sheets for volunteering 
were available for sign-ups following the meeting. 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 


